Mary Davis - HUD Releases Notice on Low/Mod Income Summary Data for 2014

From:  Vicki Watson <vwatson@ncdaonline.org>

To: administrator@ncdaonline.org; mpd@portlandmaine.gov

Date: 6/17/2014 3:45 PM

Subject: HUD Releases Notice on Low/Mod Income Summary Data for 2014

Members,
HUD issued CPD Notice 07-01 on June 10. The notice provides guidance and information on the updated 2014
Low/Moderate Income Summary Data (LMISD). The new data is effective as of July 1. The complete notice is available

at the following link:

http://portal.hud.eov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=14-11cpdn.pdf

The LMISD is available here:

https://www.onecpd.info/manage-a-program/acs-low-mod-summary-data/

Vicki Watson

Assistant Director

National Community Development Association
522 21st Street, NW, Suite 120

Washington, DC 20006
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